
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Manning, Karenkmanning@sccommerce.com

Date: 9/23/2015 10:40:31 AM
Subject: Re: Revised Letter

Attachments: image001.jpg

Karen, Can you revise and send from Sec Hitt? 


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 23, 2015, at 9:28 AM, "Manning, Karen" <kmanning@sccommerce.com> wrote:


Holly—
 
I think this is fine, and I suspect the Governor won’t have an issue sending.  Let her know that other governors 
have submitted letters of support.  This one sounds like her and is completely consistent with her position 
without getting into legal details that she has no personal knowledge of.
 
KM
 
Karen Blair Manning
Chief Legal Counsel
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Ste. 1600
Columbia, SC  29201
(803) 737-1603 (direct)
(803) 413-6803 (cell)
(803) 737-0894 (fax)
www.SCcommerce.com
<image001.jpg>
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 1:54 AM
 
To: Manning, Karen; Patel, Swati
 
Subject: Revised Letter
 
I have revised the proposed letter.  Let’s discuss tomorrow. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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